
ANNUAL MEETING INFORMATION 

Due to continued health and safety concerns for our community and staff, 

UGTHOA will not conduct an Annual Meeting for 2021. There will be a General 

Meeting on April 8th at the Office to elect officers for the year. 

These were the main considerations on which the Board based their decision: 

 The Association did not receive any new candidates for the Board of 

Directors for this election  

 The incumbent four (4) Board Directors who’s term were ending have agreed 

to continue serving UGTHOA for the 2021 term  

 There are continued Covid 19 concerns  

 CDC recommendations for social distancing do not allow for large gatherings 

in the space we have available 

The Association will be providing homeowners a written overview of Annual 

Financial information, work completed during 2020 and plans for 2021. This will 

be sent out by email blast. For those without email it will be sent out by postal 

mail by April 7th.  

We look forward to next year and are hopeful that we will see you in person. Stay 

well and know you can contact us through email or call the office if you have 

questions. Be aware, masks are required to visit the office. 

Your understanding and continued patience is appreciated while the Association 

deals with the health and logistic challenges facing our community. 

Best regards, 

UGTHOA BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
Linda Lueders, President 
Jason Follis, Vice President 
Deandra Newcomb, Treasurer 
Clara (Cookie) Hockstedler, Secretary 
John Davis, Janice Gordon and Colleen Owen, Directors 


